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PARENT	TEACHER	CONFERENCES	WILL	BE	HELD	ON:	
WEDNESDAY	AND	THURSDAY	EVENINGS,	NOV.	15	AND	16	

FROM	3:00	P.M.–7:00	P.M.	
WE	HOPE	TO	SEE	YOU	HERE!!	

Students	will	attend	school	on	the	regular	schedule	both	days.			
	

Conferences	 are	 held	 on	 a	 first	 come	 basis	 (unless	 your	 child's	 teacher	 has	 scheduled	 an				
appointment	time	with	you).	
	

Please	contact	your	student’s	teacher	if	you	are	unable	to	attend	during	the	conference	times	
to	schedule	an	appointment	for	a	different	date.		Our	goal	is	to	meet	with	100%	of	parents.	
	

FYI	-	On	Wednesday,	Nov.	15,	SVMS	will	be	at	Thayne	Elementary	from	4:30-7:00	p.m.,	and	
SVHS	will	be	at	Etna	Elementary	from	4:30-7:00	p.m.	to	accommodate	Lower	Valley	parents.		

	Specials	Teachers	will	be	in	the	TES	building	on	Thursday,	Nov.	16th.	
	

 
Nov 3 No School 
Nov 5 Daylight Savings: FALL BACK! 
Nov 10 Veteran’s Day Assembly 
Nov 13 No School  

Nov 15 Parent Teacher Conferences WEDNESDAY (SVMS at TES--SVHS at EES) 
BOOK FAIR IN SESSION 

Nov 16 Parent Teacher Conferences THURSDAY (Specials Teachers at TES) 
BOOK FAIR IN SESSION 

Nov 16 Picture Retakes   
Nov 22 EARLY RELEASE FOR THANKSGIVING 11:00 A.M. 
Nov 23-24 NO SCHOOL--Thanksgiving Break 
Nov 29 Nellie T. Ross Day 

Success at the Next Level 
Through the ABC’s of Education 
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY:		
	

 The	book	fair	will	run	Nov.	14th	through	Nov.	17th.	 	It	will	be	open	during	
Parent	Teacher	Conferences,	and	will	close	Friday,	Nov.	17th	at	noon.		This	
is	a	CASH	or	CHECK	fair.		No	credit	or	debit	cards	will	be	taken.			

 Items	may	also	be	ordered	online	at	scholastic.com/fair.		Simply	select	our	
school,	and	then	shop	for	the	books	available	at	our	fair.			
	
	
PLEASE	REMEMBER!!	
	

To	call	the	school	(885-2380)	by	9:00	am,	when	you	plan	to	eat	school	lunch	with	your	
child.		This	helps	ensure	an	appropriate	count	for	the	quantity	of	food	that	needs	to	be	
prepared.	Please	bring	exact	change.		Lunch	fee	is	$3.80	for	guests.			
	
To	accompany	your	child	inside	when	they	are	tardy.		They	need	to	be	checked	in,	with	a	
parent’s	signature,	and	state	whether	they	are	eating	a	hot	or	cold	 lunch	for	the	 lunch	
count.	 	 Their	 safety	 is	 of	 utmost	 importance,	 and	making	 sure	 they	 have	 entered	 the	
building	matters.			
	
To	be	sure	to	check	out	the	LOST	AND	FOUND	items	at	school.		We	may	have	something	
that	belongs	to	your	student.			
	
That	an	automated	absentee	call	goes	from	the	school	every	morning	around	8:30	am.		
This	 is	 a	 safety	 precaution,	 which	 notifies	 you	 about	 your	 student’s	 absence.	 	 Please	
notify	us	about	absences	beforehand,	when	possible.		

 

PTO NEWS 

Students will be putting together care packages for active duty 

military personnel.  They are asking for donations to these 

packages.  You are able to sign up for these opportunities by 

logging onto: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4eadae2fa1f58-care 
and then selecting the item(s) of your choice.  There will be a 

collection bin by the front office for these items.  They should 

be turned in no later than Nov. 9th.  Thank you for contributing 

to our amazing servicemen and women! 
PLEASE WATCH FOR INFORMATION ABOUT HUSKY SPIRIT 
SHIRTS AND GEAR!  EXCITING OPTIONS ARE AVAILABLE! 


